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I n a democratic society it is every one right to vote, these proposed laws will 
discriminate against those who are all ready impacted by thei r situation be it 
homeless, indigenous, elderly to name but a few. 

There is a need to make voting easier not to have people stand in long 
lines for extended periods, especially in our climate. 

What proof is there that these new laws are needed??? 

Lawrence O'Brien 
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